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 The Inverclyde Council  

   

 Thursday 28 June 2012 at 4.30 pm  

   

 Present: Provost Moran, Councillors Ahlfeld, Brennan, Brooks, Campbell-Sturgess, 
Clocherty, Dorrian, Jones, Loughran, MacLeod, McCabe, McColgan, McCormick, 
McEleny, McIlwee, Nelson, Rebecchi and Shepherd. 

 

   

 Chair:  Provost Moran presided.  

   

 In attendance:  Chief Executive, Corporate Director Environment, Regeneration & 
Resources, Corporate Director Education, Communities & Organisational Development, 
Ms S McCorry-Rice (for Corporate Director Inverclyde CHCP), Head of Legal & 
Democratic Services, Head of Safer & Inclusive Communities, Lead Officer Community 
Learning & Development and Business/Democratic Services Manager. 

 

   

402 Apologies and Declarations of Interest 402 

   

 Apologies for absence were intimated on behalf of Councillors Wilson and Grieve.  

   

 No declarations of interest were intimated.  

   

403 Implementation of the New Scheme of Establishment for Community Councils in 

Inverclyde 

403 

   

 There was submitted a report by the Corporate Director Education, Communities & 
Organisational Development (1) providing an update on the implementation of the new 
Scheme of Establishment for Community Councils in Inverclyde, (2) requesting the 
Council to endorse decisions made by the Regeneration Committee in respect of the 
disbursement of the administrative grant for Community Councils and other matters and 
(3) providing an update on changes in respect of Community Council liaison. 

 

 Decided:  

 (1) that the Council note the update on the implementation of the new Scheme of 
Establishment for Community Councils in Inverclyde; 

 

 (2) that the decisions made by the Regeneration Committee in respect of the 
disbursement of the administrative grant for Community Councils and other matters be 
endorsed; and 

 

 (3) that the Council note the change in responsibilities in respect of Community 
Council liaison as detailed in the report. 

 

 


